
 
 

 
 
 

NOTICE OF SPECIAL CALLED MEETINGS 
 SUPERINTENDENT SEARCH COMMUNITY FORUMS  

 

Please take notice that the Asheville City Board of Education ("Board") will host  

Superintendent Search Community Forums at the following locations.  

 

Thursday, August 1, 2019 at Asheville Middle School  

Wednesday, August 7, 2019 at Ira B. Jones Elementary School 

Monday, August 12, 2019 at Montford North Star Academy  

Thursday, August 22, 2019 at Arthur Eddington Center 

Monday, August 26, 2019 at Hall Fletcher Elementary School 

Thursday, August 29, 2019 at North Asheville Library 

  
 

The purpose of the public forums will be for the Board of Education to receive 
feedback from the students, families, staff members, community, and stakeholders 

on what they are looking for in the next Superintendent. 
 One or more Board Members may be present at each forum, but four facilitators 

are conducting the meetings.  
 
  


